
Important Safety Notice 
 

Far East Recalls Fabulous Home brand Pineapple Corer & Slicer  
 
 

Recalled item: Fabulous Home brand Pineapple Corer & Slicer sold at Coborn’s and 
Bashas grocery stores from February 28, 2019 to April 17, 2019.  The metal blade 
can detach, posing a laceration hazard to the consumer. 
 
 
 

 
 

If you believe you may have one of these products, stop using the product and 
contact Far East Brokers to return your product for a refund.  
 
Consumer Contact: customerservice@fareastbrokers.com or call Far East Brokers 
at 800-619-0487 between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. EST Monday through Friday. 
 
 
 
 
Post until December 31, 2019  
 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 
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